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Reminder:  Terrebonne Parish Christmas Parade   

 
Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government would like to remind residents about the parish’s 
annual Christmas parade to take place on Friday, December 7, 2012. 
 
The parade is set to begin at 6:30 p.m. at Terrebonne High School and will pass along Main 
Street as it makes its way to the Courthouse Square.   
 
Following the parade there will be a tree lighting ceremony at the Courthouse Square.     
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